From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 8:05 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Leona Anthony

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Hydro in Ontario is already extremely expensive, especially compared to Quebec, why?

Because hydro is so expensive, it is not helping to reduce our carbon footprint as people can’t afford to change from
other means of heating etc

-- Attachment --





